
Dear Veterans:

The honor of your presence is requested at

Tottenville High School’s
Veterans Recognition Day

YOU are our best teachers.
Friday,  November 4th 2016

9:00am – 11:15am
Ceremony and breakfast

Visits to Social Studies classrooms.

Tottenville High School 100 Luten Avenue
Huguenot, Staten Island

(Parking is limited)

Please RSVP so we may best arrange our class visits.

RSVP by e-mail:                                                  RSVP by phone:
JoAnne Nolemi                                   Andrea Lombardi
Jnolemi@schools.nyc.gov                                     718-668-8800 x11161


